
Principal’s Message

Date: 16 April 2021

Dear Parents 

Greetings!

The ongoing pandemic situation is threatening to rock our boat once again. In

these difficult times, I would like to reach out to you and share my innermost

feelings.

COVID-19 with its sudden upheaval has changed our routines and lifestyles.

Each one of us is affected by the corona virus pandemic. It has accelerated

existential issues like acute individual loneliness in the wake of lockdowns and

quarantines, causing disturbance in the economic world, dotting the

interpersonal space with mistrust of each other; in short affecting our entire way

of life adversely.

This is a collective crisis of an unprecedented magnitude and saving lives and

reviving livelihoods are the current priorities of society today. There are

innumerable inspiring stories of selfless corona warriors, who are not ready to

give up and surrender to this pandemic situation.

As the world stays secured behind doors during the current lockdown situation,

we too must stay indoors and indulge in constructive activities that give us peace

and solace.

In an effort to battle this challenge we need to step up our awareness about the

pandemic crisis. We must ensure all around cleanliness in our homes and in the

environment around us. We must insist on wearing a mask when we move around

in public places and follow social distancing norms when we are in a place with

people around. And last but not the least, we must ensure that we wash our hands

diligently.

As the motto goes that if this menace has to be fought on all front, we have to be

laced with medicine, vaccine and following the rules strictly.

Even the slightest chink in the adherence to these norms would spell disastrous

consequences for mankind. We must rise to meet this formidable challenge

bravely.

As it is often said, “There is always light at the end of the tunnel”, the light shall

guide us out of this present crisis.

Looking forward eagerly to a pandemic free world.

Simmi Juneja

Principal
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